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Amalgamation Updates 
 

At the January meeting of the PEI Presbytery the names submitted by our Pas-

toral Charge were approved. In dealing with the three courts of the church (PEI 

Presbytery, Maritime Conference, and the National Church) we will be known 

as Cornwall Pastoral Charge. All other matters within our local congregation we 

will be known as West River United Church.  

The trustees continue to work diligently to settle property an asset matters. They 

will continue to update the congregation on their progress. 

To communicate to the wider community of our changes, a press release has 

been prepared and will appear in the local print media in the coming weeks. 

Our local churches, whom we share a covenant; have been notified about the 

name change. 

Until all official documents have been prepared and approved please continue 

to use the Cornwall Pastoral Charge United Church of Canada for business you 

may do with the church i.e.  weekly offerings. 

 

Annual Tax Receipts 
 

The annual tax receipts are ready for you to pick up in the hall! As well, there are still 

some envelopes left, which did not get picked up yet. Please have a look! 

 

Note to all Groups 
 

We would ask all groups who are meeting in the building to turn the heat in your 

meeting room back down to 13° when you are leaving and please to let the office 

know if you cancel a meeting, so that the room is not unnecessary heated. Thank you! 

    

Sunday, February 8, 2015 



Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper 

 

February 17th, 2015 

4:30– 6:30 pm 
 

Tickets at the door $ 6.00 each 
 

Pre-Schoolers free 
 

Sponsored by the Cornwall U.C.W. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art Exhibition  
You are invited to the opening of Daphne Irwings art exhibition at 7 p.m, Tues-

day, February 17th. On display will be several large abstract canvases of paint-

ings done in the past 3 years, inspired by passages in Luke's gospel concerning 

Jesus' words of prophecy and their relevance to our present and future environ-

ment. Goes to March 27th , in the atrium of Cornwall Library, Town Hall.  



Bible Study Group starts on Tuesday, February 10th at 7:00 pm in 

Room 301! The group will be lead by Rev. Austin.  
 

If you want more information or want to participate, please contact Martina in 

the office (902) 566-4052.  

   

Spring Park United Church UCW Valentine Coffee Party  
 

Bring your friends and family and celebrate Valentine's Day at the Spring Park 

United Church Valentine Coffee Party on Saturday, February 14, 2015 from 9:30 

until noon. Tickets are available from all UCW members or by calling 902-569-

4231. Cost is $7.00 per person. There will be lots of goodies to eat and home-

made fudge to buy. Storm Date: February 21st. "Get in the Spirit and Wear Red!" 

 

Valentine's Dinner at Central Queens United Church 
 

Central Queens United Church, Hunter River, invites you to our annual and 

very popular Valentine's Dinner on Saturday, Feb. 14th at 7:00 p.m.  The dinner 

will feature a three course pork loin dinner with all of the trimmings including a 

tasty homemade dessert suitable for the sweet occasion.  Heartwarming enter-

tainment will be provided to complement the meal. Cost is $20/

person.  Whether you bring a neighbour, a friend, come alone, or bring your life 

partner, all will feel comfortable and welcomed! 

For tickets contact Debbie at 902-964-2882 or Janice at 902-964-2117.  

Winsloe Ceilidh  
 

On Monday, February 9, at 7:30 p.m. at Winsloe United Church hosted by 

Johnny Gallant with special guests Neil and Billy Matthews “Dad and His Lad” 

and Keila Glydon. This is a fundraiser for Winsloe United Church. The evening 

includes a complimentary lunch with coffee, tea, and cold drinks served. The 

church, which is wheel-chair accessible, offers plenty of parking and is located 

at 121 Winsloe Road next to the Confederation Trail.  Admission is $10 each or a 

fmaily rate of $25 at the door. Doors open at 6:30.  

 

 

tel:902-569-4231
tel:902-569-4231
tel:902-964-2882
tel:902-964-2117


Upcoming Services  

February 15th, 10 am 
 
 

Happenings in our local Church Community 
 

Youth Group, today at 7—9 pm 
 

3V-A Meeting, tomorrow, Monday, February 9th, at 7.15 pm, Room 301 
 

Bible Study Group, first session, Tuesday, February 10th, at 7:00 pm, Room 301 
 

Session Meeting, Wednesday, February 11th, at 6:30 pm, Parlour 
 

Official Board Meeting, Wednesday February 11th, at 7:30 pm, Room 301 
 

Jubilee UCW Unit Meeting, Wednesday, February 11th at 11.30 am, Parlour 
 

Kingston UCW Meeting, Thursday, February 12th,  at 1:30 pm, at  

Arlene Powell’s home.  
 

Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper, February 17th, 4:30 to 6:30 pm, Church Hall 
 

Parents Night Out— presented by our Youth group, Friday, February 20th, 6:00 

to 9:00 pm  
 

Annual Congregational Meeting, March 11th, Hall—time to be determined  
 

Other Community Events 

 

Winsloe United's Ceilidh, Mon, Feb. 9th, at 7:30 p.m. Adm. $10 at the door.  

Poverty is the result of political choices… ,join the Church in Action Commit-

tee of Park Royal to view the video “Poor No More” Sun, Feb. 22nd at 12pm.  

St. Francis Church Coffee Party, Sat, Feb. 14th, from 9:30—11:30 am, Tickets at 

the door.  

 

Spring Park United Church Valentine Coffee Party, Sat, Feb. 14th, 9:30 until 

noon.  

Valentine's Dinner at  Central Queens United Church, Sat, Feb 14th, 7:00 p.m.   

****************************************************************************************************************** 
 

Please check the bulletin board at the hall entrance for more information on great pro-

grams and events starting soon!!!! 


